
 

 

Roman Catholic Church - Established 1841 

432 Ontario Street, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 2K4 
Phone: 905-898-4137  |  Fax: 905-898-0277 

Email: parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca   

Website: https//stjohnchrysostomne.archtoronto.org  | twitter: @parishsjc 

Pastoral & Office Staff 
Pastor 

Fr. Landorff Garcí a 
fr.landorff@stjohnsnewmarket.ca  

Associate Pastor 
Fr. Rafał Bartosin ski 
fr.rafal@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Deacons 
Deacon Gary Johnson  

deacon.gary@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Deacon Don McMillan 
deacon.don@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Office 
Louisa Steele 
Mirella Lupo 
Joseph Follows  

parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 
 

Accounting 
Maria De Ruyte, Accountant 
accountantstjc@archtoronto.org 

Theresa McNicol, Acct  Asst. 
TMcNicol@archtoronto.org 

Property 
Dan Christante - Manager 

property@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Leo Lopez, Custodian 
 

Cemetery 
Chris West ⧗ Christine Allen 
cemetery@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Fax: 905-884-0477 

 

Visiting Ministry 
To arrange for a visit and/or to bring   

Holy Communion to someone at their-
home, contact the parish office. 

Volunteer Screening 
ScreeningSTJC@archtoronto.org 

Catholic Women’s League 
President—Emily-Ana Filardo 
Emilyana_filardo@rogers.com 

Knights of Columbus 
Grand Knight—Vince Scarfone 

facebook.com/kofc6643  
knights@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

St. Vincent de Paul 
To volunteer, make a donation or if  

you require assistance call  
905-898-4264 or Blog: 
sjcses.blogspot.com 

Community Bread 
For information, to volunteer or  

to donate, contact  
communitybread@stjohnsnewmarket.ca  

Catholic  Schools 
Canadian Martyrs       905-895-8530 
Notre Dame                   905-895-5001 
St. John Chrysostom   905-895-7411 
St. Nicholas            905-895-3777 
St. Paul             905-895-4122 
Sacred Heart H.S.        905-895-3340       

     Chaplain: Erica Gismondi  

    Trustee: Theresa McNicol 905-898-2210 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday Vigil 

             5:00 pm 
           7:00 pm Chinese 

              Sunday 
       8:30 am | 10:00 am 
          12:00 pm  
             1:30 pm Spanish        

    Weekday Masses 
   Monday           8:00 am 
   Tuesday          7:00 pm 
   Wednesday  12 noon 
   Thursday         8:00 am 
   Friday               8:00 am 
   Saturday          9:00 am 

     Live-stream available 

 

First Friday  
Mass at 7:00 pm 
No morning Mass on  

First Friday 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays after 9am Mass  

or by appointment 

Welcome New Parishioners 
New parishioners are asked to reg-
ister in the parish office where you 
can also learn how you can share 
your time, talent and treasure in 
the parish. 

Baptism 
Contact the parish office a minimum 
of three months before the desired 
date of Baptism. Parents/Guardians 
must be registered parishioners and 
are required to attend the in-person 
Baptism preparation class accompa-
nied by godparents. 

 

First Reconciliation,  
First Eucharist, Confirmation & 

Christian Initiation-RCIA 
Adults wishing to become Catholic, 
please contact the parish office and 
ask to speak to the Pastor. 

Marriage 
Contact the parish office at least one 
year in advance of the desired date. 

        weddings@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Anointing of the Sick 
For home visits, call the parish of-
fice. From the hospital, ask for a 
priest directly at the nursing station. 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
 

During the 10am Sunday Mass  

Office Hours: 
Monday  through Friday  9:00 am to 4:30 pm 

 Saturday 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 
Office closed  Monday through Friday  12 pm -1 pm for lunch 

mailto:AccountantSTJC@archtoronto.org
mailto:TMcNicol@archtoronto.org
mailto:ScreeningSTJC@archtoronto.org


 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

STATEMENT FROM CARDINAL 
THOMAS COLLINS, ARCH-

BISHOP OF TORONTO ON THE 
DEATH OF POPE EMERITUS    
        BENEDICT XVI 

Throughout the Archdiocese of 
Toronto, we join in mourning the 
loss of Pope Emeritus Benedict 
XVI. We give thanks for his years 
of faithful, thoughtful and inspir-
ing service to the Church. As a 
priest for more than 70 years and 
in his time as bishop and supreme 
pontiff, Pope Emeritus Benedict 
offered each one of us a personal 
example of fidelity and of what it 
is to be a devoted disciple of Jesus. 
As a theologian, he followed in the 
footsteps of the great St Augus-
tine, in offering to us profound 
insight into the mysteries of our 
Christian faith, insight arising by 
God’s grace not only from his 
astonishing intellect and learning, 
but also from his personal holi-
ness and pastoral care for God’s 
people; his writings will help 
guide disciples of Jesus in the cen-
turies that lie before us. As pope, 
he led the universal church with 
wisdom and holiness, providing a 
clear and loving message of how 
our faith can inspire us and guide 
us through the storms of life’s 
journey. More than ever, his own 
witness, humility and invitation to 
put others before ourselves 
should resonate throughout the 
world. We pray for the repose of 
his soul. Eternal rest grant unto 
him, O Lord and may perpetual 
light shine upon him. May he rest 
in peace. 

 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 
Our next general meeting 
is Tuesday, January 17th after 

the 7pm Mass in the Parish Hall. The 
Mass intention will be for past and pre-
sent members of the CWL and for the 
repose of the soul of Luigi Nasato, hus-
band of CWL member, Ann Nasato. 
Please join us at the meeting for re-
freshments and sistership. New mem-
bers are always welcome.  

NEW BEGINNINGS 
Bereavement and Separated & Divorced 
Support Programs offered in a safe and 
non-judgmental environment. Bereave-
ment Group: January 25 @ 7pm. Sepa-
rated & Divorced Group: January 26 @ 
7pm. Total Cost: No charge. For more in-
formation and to Register: https://
nbbd01.eventbrite.ca and for information.  

CATECHISM IN A YEAR! 
Understand Your Catholic Faith with 
The Catechism in a Year Podcast with 
Fr. Mike Schmitz! By Listening to this 
podcast, Catholics will:  
 Read the entire Catechism of the 
Catholic Church in 365 days 

 Understand the essentials of the 
Catholic Faith and why they matter 

 Transform their relationship with 
the Church that Christ founded 

   

JANUARY 14-21 
Saturday, January 14 
5:00 pm   
7:00 pm Chinese 
Sunday, January 15 

8:30 am   Mass       
10:00am Mass   
12:00pm Mass  
1:30pm Mass (Spanish) 
† Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI 
† Yanely Leal 
† Luis Angel Avalos 
† Emma Martinez de Martinez 
† Margerita Pelaez de Vega 
Monday, January 16 
8:00 am Mass 
† Adelina & Benito Tomines 
 Connie Tomines 
Tuesday, January 17 
7:00 pm Mass  
† Luigi Nasato  
 Catholic Women’s League 
Wednesday, January 18 
12:00 pm Mass   
 Myrlene & Ramel Panes 
 Lourdes Halifax 
Thursday, January 19 
8:00 am Mass 
† Edward Charles Haffey 
† Matthew McConville 
Friday, January 20 
8:00 am  
† Giovanni Dominguez 
† Holy Souls in Purgatory 
Saturday, January 21 
9:00 am Mass 
† Jonathan Kehoe 

Sanctuary Lamp   
      January 16-21            
     For the Repose  
     of the Soul of  

   Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI 
          Let Us Pray For 

         The Sick 
      Basil Downer 
     John Sammut 

The Recently Deceased 
            George Poupard             

           

The only thing that God calls us to, is love. This is why, our 
loving Father has given us Jesus—the Lamb of God—to 
show us how to love and to fill us with His Holy Spirit —
and—to redeem us. And so, to hand over all our guilt and 
all our sins to Jesus—because Jesus invites us to do this—is 
a gift beyond anything we may deserve. So always, when 
we pray the “Lamb of God” at Mass, we should remember 

that Jesus willingly gave his life for us—and saved us. Because when John 
points out that Jesus is the “Lamb of God,” our lives changed forever.  

Pro 
Populo 

Mass Intentions 

           Pro 
Populo 
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Get the FREE Reading Plan! 
Scan this QR code with your phone 
to learn more and get your free 
reading plan! 
     www.ascensionpress.com/ciy 

Click Here to Start 

https://nbbd01.eventbrite.ca
https://nbbd01.eventbrite.ca
mailto:https://media.ascensionpress.com/all-catechism-in-a-year-episodes/
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           2023 CONFIRMATION CLASSES  
        Your Next Lesson Resumes in January: 
               Parents: If you chose Wednesday Classes:  
    Your child’s class is Wednesday, January 25th  
                             at 4:30pm OR 6:00pm  
             Parents: If you chose Thursday Classes:  
Your child’s class is Thursday, January 26th at 7pm 

                           VOCATIONS 
St. Paul tells us that we have been sanctified in Christ Jesus and 
called to be a holy people.  Could it be that you or someone in your 
family is being called to be a priest, deacon, brother or sister?  

Contact Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations Archdiocese of 
Toronto at: 416-968-0997   or  email at:   
                                        vocations @archtoronto.org. 

 

 

2023 SUNDAY MISSALS  
NOW AVAILABLE     

   $   7 English  
   $14 Spanish 

    MARYLAKE MEN'S RETREAT   
Hosted by the Augustinians and 
runs from January 20-22 at 
MaryLake, in King City. Contact 
Harry McAvoy at 905-898-4899 
or hmcavoy@sympatico.ca for 
more information.  

2023 OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
Offertory envelopes for 2023 
are now available at the en-
trance of the church. Due to 
the Covid pandemic, we will 
not be assigning numbered 
boxes but encourage you to 
pick up a regular box of en-
velops for your own use. 
Please consider donating by 
pre-Authorized Giving or by 
Credit Card. Call the Ac-
counting Office at ext 206 for 
more information on these 
methods. PAG and Credit 
Card donors are encouraged 
to pick up a regular box of 
envelopes to use for special 
collections. Please remem-
ber: 
 Throw out your old enve-
lopes. Your new box of of-
fertory envelopes should 
only be used in 2023. 

 The number on your box of 
envelopes is designated for 
your use only. 

 Please do not give your en-
velopes to anyone else. 

 Clearly print your name, 
address and phone # on 
each envelope  for  the  first  
four weeks. 

 Pink envelopes are only used 
if you are visiting from anoth-
er parish or forgot your  enve-
lope at home.  

OUR OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
Collection  received on 

 

 Jan 7-8, 2023 
 

 

$9,215. 
 
 

 

Thank You  
for your  

      Generosity 

                  EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
  Share one hour with our Lord. Adoration is one way you can 
make prayer and spending time with Jesus a greater priority in   

    your life. Join us every Friday from 4pm-7pm for  
Adoration,  Rosary, Chaplet of Divine Mercy and Benediction.  
                     Quiet your mind and your heart.  
       The next First Friday Mass is February 3 at 7pm.  
                          Morning Mass is cancelled.  

PLAYING OUR PART  
  IN THE CHURCH  
St. John the Baptist used his 
gifts of prophecy and preach-

ing to help make Christ known. Likewise, 
Cardinal Collins in his Pastoral Letter on 
Stewardship says that our time, talent and 
treasure “are the gifts that each of us has 
freely received, and which we need to use 
responsibly in a spirit of gratitude.” Let us 
strive to be intentional and tangible in our 
resolve to be stewards by offering our gifts 
back to God and our parish community.  

ANNUAL WEEK OF PRAYER  FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY 2023  
Join His Eminence Cardinal Thomas Collins and a wide representation of 
Christian leaders to pray for the restoration of full visible unity willed by Je-
sus Christ for the Church at St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church (73 Simcoe St. 

at King St. W. in Toronto) on Sunday January 22, 2023, at 4 p.m. This event is 
jointly organized by the Office for Promoting Christian Unity and the Greater Toron-
to Area Council of Christian Churches. In this annual celebration we are reminded 
that the unity of the Church is both a gift of the Holy Spirit and a task for all Chris-
tians. “Change of heart and holiness of life, along with public and private prayer for 
the unity of Christians, should be regarded as the soul of the whole ecumenical 
movement, and merits the name, ‘spiritual ecumenism’." (Unitatis redintegratio, 8) 

    A CELEBRATION OF MARRIAGE 
   St. Michael’s Cathedral Basilica 
 Mass with Bishop Vincent Nguyen 
              All are Welcome 

    Sunday, February 12, 2023 at 2:30 pm 
              Special recognition for married couples 
                       For more information, visit:     
              www.archtoronto.org/marriage-faq or       
                 contact formation@archtoronto.org 
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Thank you 
We are very grateful to 
all our Advertisers and 
their continued support 

and loyalty.  
Please help support our 
Sponsors by patronizing 
their businesses, especial-

ly during this time. 

 

Space Available! 
PLACE YOUR 2023 AD HERE! 

 
Please contact the parish office at 

parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca or call 
us at 905-898-4137  to advertise in 

our bulletin. 
 
 

        1 block  @ $400/year 
        2 blocks @ $500/year 
        3 blocks @ $700/year 
           

Prices will be prorated based on 

which month the ad first appears. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

FAMILY LAWYER 
Susan Duggan 
647-923-8062 
dugganlaw.ca 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Ushers Needed! 

Apply at St. John Chrysostom Parish. Duties include assisting parishioners, 
directing the Communion procession and Collection at our Sunday Masses. 

Training will be provided. Must be 18+. If interested, please call 905-898-4137. 
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            Society of Saint Vincent de Paul 
St John Chrysostom/St Elizabeth Seton Conference 
  432 Ontario Street, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 2K4 

                          (905) 898-4264  
 
 

 
 

 
January 15, 2023 

 
 
 

Your Society of St Vincent de Paul, St. John Chrysostom/St. Elizabeth Seton Con-

ference, would like to thank all the parishioners of both our Newmarket parishes for 

your wonderful generosity in supporting your parish Giving Tree Program and the 

St. Vincent de Paul Christmas Program. 

 
Every year for over 20 years, you have been incredibly generous in supporting these 

programs. We are so very thankful for the kindness you have shown our neighbours 

in need through your donations.  With the money raised, we were able to provide 

Upper Canada Mall or Walmart gift cards to 253 children in 111 families.  Gifts do-

nated to the Giving Tree helped individuals and families living with physical and/or 

other challenges, and residents of local shelters. As well, residents of local long-term 

care homes received Christmas assistance to make their stays more comfortable. 

 
The Christmas season is a time for reaching out to those in need and your donations 

brightened up the season for many in our community. 

 
Perhaps some of you might consider taking your generosity one step further by ex-

ploring whether you might enjoy giving of your time, serving Our Lord who likes to 

hang out disguised among those in need of food, clothing or shelter. To find out 

more call us: (905) 898-4264 x 6. 
 

We wish you all peace, happiness and above all, health for 2023. 
 
 
 
Terry McCann 
Conference President 

 


